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09/21/2006

I am a little late updating the auction for this week, but there are now 54 great specimens available.  This week's auction includes great 
specimens in all size ranges, including some very nice thumbnails.  A neat selection of Chinese minerals is also included, among other 
things.  The auction will close at its usual time next week on Tuesday evening. 
  
Both Diana and I want to thank everyone for a super Denver Show!  We had a great time, and the show was highly successful in both 
the Wholesale and Retail venues.  It was a pleasure to meet many of you there! 
  
We are in the process of moving, as well as my having a very busy travel schedule, so regular updates are coming along slowly.  I 
hope to get some new things on the site in the next week or two.  In the meantime, be sure to check out the auctions.  I have been 
putting some very good things in these. 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 


